
Operation Arctic: July 16 – July 20 ~ Vacation Bible School 
Vacation Bible School will be really COOOOOL this year as we explore together in Operation Arctic!  
Save the dates: Sunday, July 16 – Thursday, July 20 from 6:30-8:30 pm. All children from 
preschool through Junior High will be headed deep into the stunning Arctic Circle that is filled 
with treasure and thrilling to explore! Be sure to pack your Bible—we’ll be learning all about that 
breathtakingly beautiful Book that is also filled with treasure and thrilling to explore! Volunteers 
are always welcome—contact Deedee Huffman. Don’t forget to save your milk and water jugs.  
We need hundreds of them so that we can build our igloos!  Jugs can be dropped off at the 
Sunday School or Faith Hall.  
 


